
LEWIS COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS / CITY CENTRALIA 
OPEN HOUSE   

WESTSIDE CONNECTOR 
 

STAGE 1 - MT VISTA ROAD TO GALVIN ROAD 
AND 

STAGE 2 – TYPE, SIZE, AND LOCATION STUDY UPDATE (CHEHALIS RIVER CROSSING) AND NORTH LINK (GALVIN ROAD TO IVES 
ROAD/HARRISON AVE INTERSECTION 

 
Lewis County together with the City of Centralia will be conducting an open house on September 19, 2024 to present to the public 
30% level preliminary plans and exhibits developed for improvement of: 
 

• The Westside Connector (N. Scheuber Road): 
 

o Stage 1 – Mt. Vista Road to Galvin Road  
 

o Stage 2 – Type, Size, and Location Study Update (Chehalis River Crossing) and North Link (Galvin Road to the Ives 
Road / Harrison Avenue Intersection.  

 

 
The Open House will be held on: 

 
September 19, 2024 

from 
5:00 P.M. to 7:00 P.M. 

at 
Borst Park 

Kitchen No. 1 
2020 Borst Avenue 

Centralia, WA 98531 

 
In addition to preliminary plans and exhibits, a questionnaire will also be made available to the public to respond to some specific 
project questions as well as to provide comments or questions the public feels is relevant to development of the project. 
 
Should members of the public be unable to attend the Open House, open house information is provided on Lewis County and City of 
Centralia, webpages at the following locations: 
 

Lewis County:  Current Projects (lewiscountywa.gov) 

City of Centralia: www.cityofcentralia.com 
 
Contacts: 
If you have questions or comments about the Reynolds Avenue / Harrison Avenue Corridor Improvements project, please contact: 
 
Mark Burch    Patty Page, P.E.    
Special Projects Manager   City Engineer         
Lewis County Public Works  Centralia, WA 
(360) 740-2650    (360) 330-7512 
Mark.burch@lewiscountywa.gov  PPage@cityofcentralia.com                  
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